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Commonwealth Edison .,

--"' ''" 'U dOne First National Plaza Chicace. Ilhnois '

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 T' ' 3 d (d) h10...'T
Chicago. Ilknois 60690

November 979

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
Directorate of Inspection and

Enforcement - Region 111
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm*s>;on
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subj ect: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Response to IE Inspection Report
Nos. 50-295/79-19 and 50-304/79-18
10 CFR 2.790(d) Information
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50 -(04

Reference (a) : November 2, 1979 letter from J. A.
Hind to Corcell Reed transmitting
IE Inspection Report Nos. 50-295/79-19
and 50-304/7.9-18 containing Part
2.7SO(d) Information

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference (a) contained the results of an inspection conducted
by Messrs. T. J. Madeda, J. F. Schaper and C. A. Schwan of your office
on September 17-21 and 24, 1979 of activities at Zion Station. That in-
spection indicated that certain activities appeared to be in noncompliance
with flRC requirements. The inspection identified three infractions and
one deficiency. Since corrective action had been taken on two items of
noncompliance, no response to those items was required. Commonwea l th
Edison Company's response to the remairing two items of noncompilance
(infraction and deficiency) are contained in Attachment A to this letter.

The areas examined during this inspection concern a subject
matter which is exempt from disclosure according to Section 2.790 of the
NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations.
Consequently, this response should not be placed in the Public Document
Room.

Please direct any additic'ial questions on this matter to this
office.

N OV 2'l F 9Very truly yours,

D. L. Peoples
Director of Nuclear Licensing 1732 016
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